
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 The fourth grade is pleased to present the Jacobs School’s 
18th Annual Barter Flea Market on Tuesday, December 17th. 
The proceeds from this flea market will help to stock the food 
pantry shelves at Wellspring. 
 For those not familiar with this wonderful event, beginning 
now, students will bring items to school for the flea market. 
(Here’s your chance to clean out your closet—no clothing or 
stuffed animals, please.) Students will also bring in canned 
goods during this time. On the day of the Barter Flea Market, 
students will use the canned goods to purchase flea market 
items for their friends and family. 
 In this time of economic hardship, we hope to top our 
record of 2,000 cans to replenish the food pantry shelves for 
all those in need. 
 All flea market items may be sent up to the fourth grade 
until the big day (Barter Flea Market Day, Tuesday, December 
17th). 
 Thank you for your support! 

 
—Mrs. Lowry     

 


